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DMA ref.:         2016001023 
Your ref.:          GG/K-Log 
  
  
Dear Geir Gjertsen, 
  
  
Thank you for your e-mail. However, the Danish Maritime Authority does not any longer give 
“Acceptance” or “Approval” for shipborne nautical equipment, neither dealing with type 
approvals.  
  
The >>use<< of an electronic ship logbook can be granted to a ship or a shipping company 
(ISM), if  the applicant states that the system is fulfilling accessible standards and deliver 
sufficient documentation.  
  
  
  

Yours Sincerely 

 
Carsten Jensen 

Special Adviser 
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Regulation, Manning and Certification 
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